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	MEMORANDUM
	While we are not allowing this additional flexibility in salary and effort, the ºÚÁÏ³Ô¹ÏÍø is requiring that additional documentation be maintained that supports the effort reported on the grant for the period of June 16th through September 30, 2020. According to APLU, “…the most important message as it relates to a documentation trail is to be intentional and focused on how you initiate and maintain the documentation. It will be critical for your institution to easily be able to refer back to this, possibly several years from now, and show your justification and basis for institutional policies and practices…” For this reason, the additional documentation is critical. However, we do recognize the burden that it places on the researchers. For this reason, the Office of Research will not collect the documentation but will ask that each PI provide a list to your Dean and ORED, of the documents that will be maintained at least through the end of September. Please send a short memo to your Dean and copy Adela Benchea at Adela Benchea's email .


